
NYS GOVERNOR’S PROPOSED 
FY 2021 – 2022 CCO FUNDING CUT

•	 The proposed effective funding cut date is 7 /1/21. 

•	 The new cut is a 23% funding reduction and in addition to the 16.2% CCO/HH cut that went into effect 
last year on July 1, 2020 -166 million dollars (39%) will be cut from New York’s disability care coordination 
budget leaving individuals with I/DD at high risk. 

•	 If the proposed 23% funding cut for FY 2021 -2022 is approved (39% total cut over 2 budget cycles), CCO/
HH care management services that individuals with I/DD receive are at risk. 

•	 Like last year’s 16.2% budget cut, this proposed cut is being done as an “administrative action” and is hidden 
from the public in the NYS budget documentation. No transparency in Governor’s Executive budget. 

•	 The impact of these new proposed cuts is alarming and creates significant concerns for the 110,000 
individuals with I/DD and their families who rely on care management service delivery. 

•	 We have not fully evaluated the impact of this latest cut and what this will mean for our ability  
as a CCO/HH to deliver what we do currently for our members.

LET YOUR VOICE BE HEARD! 
•	 Contact your legislator.
•	 Visit caredesignny.org or cmany.net.
•	 Fill out the form to send a letter  

directly to your senator or assembly  
person.

•	 Scan the below to be directed to  
cmany.net.

ADVOCACY TOOL
Your Care Manager can help you with 
this form if needed. For more information 
about the state proposed budget cuts, go 
to cmany.net or visit caredesignny.org.


